
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

19, May, 1939

Dear Dean Hendel,

I hadd you herewith my correspondence with John 

McDonald. On behalf of the National federation of Canadian 

University Students he seeks two additional free scholarships 

from McGill* Dr. Stredder can furnish the figures to support 

the statement that the exchange has not been reciprocal as far 

as McGill is concerned.

Yours sincerely,

Dean Hendel, Chairman 
The Scholarships Committee.


